
                                
 

Dear New Students 

A friendly welcome to Killara High School from the Uniform Shop! 

 

To book an initial fitting session with us, please email: 
killara.uniform@gmail.com 

Please include the following information: 

1. Student Name(s) 
2. Year Group(s) 
3. Parent name and mobile number 
4. Start date (if known) or approximate start date 

 

We will contact you to confirm a date and time for your fitting session 
(approximately 30 minutes per student).  

The fitting session will be usually held during the uniform shop opening hours   
( Tuesday & Friday:  11am-2pm ). 

*Please be reminded that we no longer accept cash. Please make payments 
with credit/debit cards (no Amex) until you create your Munch Monitor 
account. 

For Online ordering, please register on Munch Monitor. 

 

We are looking forward to serving you! 

 

KHS Uniform Shop Team 


